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To: Onondaga CSD Stakeholders
From: Rob Price

Date: June 11, 2024

Subject: School Resource Ofticer Contract

This letter is written on behalf of the Onondaga Central School District (the
“School District™) in accordance with Education Law §2801-a and §155.17
of Commissioner’s Regulations relating to security officer agreements and
school safety plans. These provisions require local school districts to
develop a written contract that defines the relationship between school
districts and individuals/entities providing school security services (e.g.
School Resource Officers). The amendments require that the contract be
developed with stakeholder input, including, but not limited to. parents,
students, school administrators, teachers, collective bargaining units, parent
and student organizations and community members, as well as probation
officers, prosecutors, defense counsels and courts that are familiar with
school discipline.

The School District is evaluating a School Resource Officer agreement with
the Village of Marcellus for the 2024-2025 school year. You are hereby
invited to provide input regarding the development of the proposed
agreement between the School District and the Village of Marcellus at the
Board of Education meeting scheduled for June 18, 2024 5:30 p.m.. The
public hearing will be held at Onondaga CSD Jr/Sr High School, Cafeteria at
4479 South Onondaga Road Nedrow NY 13120.

If you have any questions regarding this matter, please contact me.

Sincerely,

(Rl oF Stee
Rob Price
Superintendent of Schools

The Onondaga Central School Community Challenges individual maximum potential,
prides itself on Success and prepares contributing Citizens for life.
www.onondagacsd.org





